
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904 762356 
Email: headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

Monday 11th December 2023 

Christmas Carol Concert 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I’m delighted to be able to tell you that, once again, Headlands will be able to head back to St. 

Mary’s Church, Haxby in order to begin the Christmas season with our carol concert! As I have the 

children’s medical info and contacts from the original choir slip, all I need from you is permission for 

the rehearsal, which takes place during school time. Please ensure you check dates and times 

carefully, then fill in the online form by Wednesday 13th December. 

Tuesday 19th December: The Carol Service rehearsal will take place in the morning, during school 

time. We will leave school at around 9:30am and we will be back in time for children to have lunch at 

their normal time. This rehearsal will give the choir the chance to practise their songs at the church, 

as well as run through logistics and tell children where they need to stand. We will need extra 

parent help with this, as we walk the children down to the church. If you are willing to attend the 

rehearsal as a helper, please indicate this on the form where asked. 

Tuesday 19th December: The Carol Service will begin at 5:45pm, therefore Choir need to be at 

St. Mary’s Church at 5.30pm. Children attending will need to be accompanied by an adult, and walk 

home with one too. Therefore, if you are unable to come and attend the service yourself, please 

ensure your child knows who they are going home with. The service will last approximately 45 

minutes to 1 hour: please ensure you find your child(ren) and all their belongings before heading 

home! 

If you have any queries regarding any of the above information, please don’t hesitate to contact me 

at school. Many thanks for your support, and happy singing! 

 

Miss J. King [Music Subject Leader] 

 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BY WEDNESDAY 13th DECEMBER 

(one form per child, please) 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/mBp1sZR29v  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/mBp1sZR29v

